
RFP Amendment 

Posted 1/23/2024 
 

 

One Stop Operator RFP Amendment to Address Change in Date of 

Proposal Presentations/Taskforce Meeting 

 

 
The Request for Proposal for One Stop Operator services published on December 19, 

2023 by the Workforce Alliance of South Central Kansas contained information (page 

1 and in error states February 14, on page 9) that the proposers would present to the 

task force reviewing the proposals on February 8, 2024.  That date is being moved to 

February 21, 2024 starting at 1 p.m. and continuing until all proposal presentations 

have been completed via zoom.  The date of presentations are still due on February 

14, 2024 as stated on page 9.  

 

 

#### 


